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Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 10:11 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)
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Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Ken Thiemann

Organization
Morinville Fire Dept

Email
thiemann@telusplanet.net

Address

8910 102 Ave

Morinville, Alberta T8R 1B5
Canada

Comments
To us it makes no sense that the bottles would have to be bought or replaced and have the
same manufacturers name on the bottles as the air pack. We are told this will void the
warranty if not purchased from Scott.
To my knowledge Scott has another vendor manufacture the bottles for them.

We are in a situation where we are replacing 20 bottles this year and a saving of approx
200.00 per bottle adds up to a tidy sum for an already tight budget.

In our opinion if the bottle passes the NIOSH testing as well as all tests why would we be
held hostage and pay more for our bottles for replacement or on a new pack that we are
looking at purchasing




